
Hon John Mickel MP 
Member for Logan 

Our ref: MC32543 - TRIO7101 30 

Mr Graeme Samuel A 0  
Chairman 
Australian Competition and 

Queensland 
Government 

t . --..-.--- I Minister for Transport, Trade, 
Employment and Industrial Relations 

Consumer Commission 
GPO Box 3131 
Canberra ACT 2061 

Dear Mr Samuel 

Thank you for the offer to participate in the interested party consultation regarding an 
application by Dalryrnple Bay Coal Terminal (DBCT) Pty Ltd for revocation of A30239- 
A30241 and substitution by A91 060-A91062, as advised by email from Mr Hew Atkin on 
27 September 2007. 

The Queensland Government is currently working with all stakeholders to ensure that 
sustainable improvements are made in the efficiency and effectiveness of the supply 
chain. In addition, QR Limited (QR) is making substantial investments in both rolling 
stock and network improvements. 

DBCT is a private company formed by a number of the users of the DBCT and this 
application relates to an adjustment of the shipping Queue Management System (QMS) at 
DBCT. At this stage it is not considered necessary for the Queensland Government to be 
involved in the interested party consultations. 

If you require any further information, please call Mr Patrick Quirk, Director (Ports 
Planning & GOC Liaison), Queensland Transport on 3306 7473. 

Yours sincerely 

MICKEL MP 
for Transport, Trade, 

and Industrial Relations 

GPO Box 2644 Brisbane 

( 1 2 NOV 2007 I Queensland 4001 Australia 

Telephone +61 7 3237 1111 
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Email TTEIR@ministerial.qld.gov.au 


